## THE CHURCH OF JESUS CHRIST OF LATTER-DAY SAINTS

PRESIDING BISHOPRIC

Administrative Services
50 East North Temple Street
Salt Lake City, Utah 84150-0018
Phone: 1-801-240-3133

June 7, 2011

First Quorum of the Seventy Church Administration Building Room

Dear Elder

Change in Child Allowance

We understand that your turned 24 on you are aware, is no longer considered a dependent for allowance purposes. With this in mind, we will adjust your allowance from \$4,273.07 to \$4,176.92 per pay period to reflect non-dependent status. The change will begin with your check for pay period 12, dated June 17, 2011.

If you have any questions concerning this, please call. If I am not available, feel free to speak to at extension

1

Sincerely,

Gary\B. Popler

Secretary to the Presiding Bishopric

GBP/jnj